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Sign-Up for
Circle C HOA 

Announcements!
Do you want to f ind out 

the latest news in
Circle C? Sign-up today at 

www.circlecranch.info. 

CCHOA Annual 
Meeting Recap

	 The Circle C Homeowners Association 
Annual Meeting was held Tuesday,  March 
8th at 6:30pm at Kiker Elementary Cafeteria. 
Thank you to everyone who voted, submitted 
a proxy or quorum proxy; we were able to 
meet quorum prior to the meeting. There 
were two open board seats up for election 
and two current board members, Jason 
Bram and Steve Urban submitted their 
nominations. Both were elected to serve 
three year terms. Congratulations Jason and 
Steve!
	 If you would like to view the power point 
presentation from the Annual Meeting, 
you can find on the HOA website, www.
circlecranch.info, under the Resource Tab 
(you must sign-in). 

Circle C Annual 
Easter Egg Hunt!

Saturday
April 23

9:30 - 11:00 a.m.

	 Please join us on Saturday, April 23rd from 
9:30am to 11:00am for the Circle C Annual 
Easter Egg Hunt at the Circle C Child 
Development Center. Children ages 1yr 
– 10yrs are welcome (areas are divided by 
age, 1-3yr, 4-6yr and 7-10yr). Cost is $1 per 
child. Limit is 12 eggs per child (parents, 
please monitor this). Come see the Easter 
Bunny and enjoy Easter treats. If you 
would like to help volunteer for this 
event, please contact us at info@
circlecranch.info or 288-8663 – we 
can always use extra help!
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cchoa numbers

Jason Bram.......................President and Development Officer
Steve Urban.......................................................Vice President
Russ Hodes...............................................................Treasurer
Chris Poynor.............................................................Secretary
Joel Pace.................................................Development Officer
Rob Johnson................................................... Board Member
Brad Compere................................................. Board Member
Contact the board at.....................directors@circlecranch.info

HOA Mgmt Office.......... info@circlecranch.info or 288-8663
Financial Office........................................................ 451-9901
Aquatics Director..................................................... 288-4239
Newsletter Publisher
	 Peel, Inc. Sales Office.....................................512-263-9181
	 Advvertising........advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
Circle C Amenities
Circle C Café........................................................... 288-6058
Circle C CDC.......................................................... 288-9792
Circle C Swim Center.............................................. 288-6057
Circle C Tennis Club	General@CircleCTennis.com, 301-8685
Sub Association Info:
	 KB Enclave and Fairway Estates HOA
	 Karen Hibpshman, CMCA, Manager................... 347-2891

	 Parkwest HOA
	 Goodwin Management......................................... 502-7509

	 Streetman Enclave HOA
	 K.O. Orsak........................................................... 646-6739

	 Muirfield HOA
	 Sara Huff.............................................................. 219-1927

City of Austin Solid Waste........................................... 974-1945
Dead Animal Collection............................................... 974-2000
Abandoned Vehicle....................................................... 974-8119
Pothole Complaints...................................................... 974-8750
Stop Signs.................................................................... 457-4885
Street Light Outage............................................................... 311
Schools
	 Clayton Elementary.............................................. 841-9200
	 Kiker Elementary.................................................. 414-2584
	 Gorzycki Middle School........................................ 841-8600
 	 Small Middle School............................................. 841-6700
	 Bowie High School............................................... 414-5247
SAYSA.......................................................................... 899-1049

Important Numbers

bOARD OF DIRECTORS

advertising info
Please support the advertisers that make the Circle C Ranch 

Newsletter possible. If you are interested in advertising, please 
contact Peel, Inc. at 512-263-9181 or advertising@peelinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 8th of the month prior to the issue. 

article info
	 The Circle C Ranch newsletter is mailed monthly to all Circle C 
Ranch residents. Residents, community groups, churches, etc. are 
welcome to submit information about their organizations in the 
newsletter.  Personal news for the Stork Report, Teenage Job Seekers, 
recipes, special celebrations, and birthday announcements are also 
welcome.
	 If you have an article of interest to the community please submit 
to info@circlecranch.info by the 10th of the month. The newsletter 
can also be viewed online at www.circlecranch.info.

mission statement
Peel, Inc. Community Newsletters

	 Our goal is to provide the Circle C Ranch community with one 
source of local news content that is provided by Circle C residents.  
Our goal is to help build Circle C by connecting local businesses with 
residents and residents with relevant neighborhood information.

"Be the Community."

Anne Derfler
Independent Beauty Consultant

11013 Pairnoy Lane
Austin, TX 78739-2101
Home: 512-394-1719
Mobile: 512-914-8324
Email: aderfler@marykay.com
www.marykay.com/aderfler

10% Off All Orders!

Mai
Orthodontics
www.maiorthodontics.com

6012 W. William Cannon Drive
Suite D-103

Austin, Texas 78749
512-892-1188
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Not intended to solicit properties currently for sale.

512-347-9599  
www.MetroAustinHomes.com

State Farm, Bloomington, IL

We all feel the same commitment to care for our families. Helping you meet your insurance 
needs is part of my commitment to you. Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there.®

CALL ME TODAY.

Family is why
we do it all.

0907504

Bridgette R Hearne ChFC CLU CASL, Agent
3008 W Slaughter Lane

Austin, TX 78748
Bus: 512-441-3704

www.bridgettehearne.com
Circle C Resident

Gorzycki Mom

If you’re buying and selling in Circle C, call us today 
before the interest rates go up any further.

It’s Time:
2011 Offers
Golden Opportunity

Homeowners Live with the Payment, Not the Price.

Interest Rate Monthly Payment Interest Paid Over First 10 Yrs

4.5% $1,266.71 $102,228

5.5% $1,419.47 $126,689

6.5% $1,580.17 $151,562

Principal and interest payments on a 30-year fixed rate loan in the amount of $250,000

Homeowners Live with the Payment, Not the Price.
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go paperless

Classified Ads
Personal Classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used 
bike...) run at no charge to Circle C Ranch residents, limit 
30 words, please e-mail to info@circlecranch.info.
Business Classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $65, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. at 
512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Advertising 
Information

Please support the businesses that advertise in the Circle C 
Ranch Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible 
for all residents to receive a newsletter at no charge.  No 
homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters.  If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact Peel, Inc. at 512-263-9181 or email 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and pricing.

FOR INFORMATION CALL 301-8685
or visit: www.circlectennis.com

Learn To Play Tennis at the
Circle C Tennis Club

Adults’ and Children’s Programs
Week-Day and Week-Long Sessions 
for Children
Week-Day, Weekend and Evening 
Sessions for Adults

•

•

Open to Members and Non-Members
Taught by World-Class Teaching 
Professionals
Reasonable Prices

•
•

•
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Come join the celebration.

©2011 Concentra Operating Corporation.  All rights reserved.

$10
Off Cash

Price

Coupon is valid for $10 off urgent care self-pay prices posted in the center and may not be used with 

insurance. See sample pricing information above. Posted pricing may vary by location and is subject to 

change without notice. Patient should report discount on any claim to third-party payer. Not redeemable

for cash. Patients under the age of 18 must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian.

Bearer, please sign your name on the above line when you redeem this certificate.  
Payment in full is due at time of service.

Concentive$ Urgent Care Visit

Expires 

12/31/2011

#42093

$10
Off Cash

Price

Join us for our grand
opening featuring a live 

performance by the award-
winning Bowie High
School marching band.

Free cake at our ribbon cutting.

Saturday, April 16
11:00 a.m.

Cough, cold, and flu
Sore throats and sinus 
infections
Minor cuts, scratches, 
sprains, and strains

Ear and eye infections
Vaccinations
Physicals
Physical therapy

Most insurance accepted.  

Not paying with insurance?
Download our Concentive$ coupon 

at ConcentraUrgentCare.com and

save on your next urgent care visit,  

or bring in this ad.

Basic visits

just $95
when not paying 
with insurance.

Concentra Urgent Care
4301 W. William Cannon 
Bldg. E, Suite 320 
Austin, TX  78749
512-467-6608

Open Mon.—Fri. 8 a.m.—8 p.m.; 
Sat.—Sun. 10 a.m.—6 p.m.

At Concentra, we treat a wide range of non-life-
threatening illnesses and injuries, including:

No appointment necessary. Walk-ins welcome.

ConcentraUrgentCare.com
James Bowie
High School

“Pride in Performance”
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CCHOA News
April 2011
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Pool Closed
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   John Squires and the Squires’ Team with Keller Williams Realty, your neighbors and Realtors for life! 

Call John’s “Sell Phone”
at (512) 970-1970  for a 
free, no obligation market 
analysis on your valuable 
Circle C Ranch property.  
-Easy appointments, 7 
days a week and nights. 
-Flexible commissions, no
extra/hidden fees!
-Generous  MOVE-UP 
and move-down plans for 
your    
 specific needs. 
-Flexible listing agree-
ments.    

#1 Realtor in Circle C 
Ranch home sales.            
Over 350 homes SOLD!”
in Circle C Ranch alone.  
#10 team out of Austin’s 

“Top 50”!    
Austin, Texas resident  
since 1963.  

Call Kevin 
Scragg, your Cir-
cle C neighbor, at 
(512) 529-8763 to 
see any home on 
the market and 
for all leases! SquiresTeam.com

Hey Circle C Ranch, does anybody out 
there need a few more square feet for 
their growing family?  KB Homes has 
recently aligned themselves with the 
Squires Team to offer lucrative “move-
up” programs to anyone considering 
building in the gated Fairway Estates or 
The Enclave communities.  The Squires 
Team will assist you through the entire 
building process of your new KB home 
from slab pour to your new home keys 
being delivered to you.  A few months 
out from your new home’s completion, 
John Squires will list, market and sell
your existing home and ensure a smooth 
closing of your new property!  John has 
done this for many years and was the 
Streetman “move-up” agent in Circle C 
Ranch garnering a 100% success rate in 
selling his client’s former homes in time 
for the next closing.  Call John for info.!   

KB’s, 4201 sq. ft. “Turnberry” floor plan lo-
cated at 10825 Canfield in Fairway Estates.  KB 
will build-to-suit with many extra options to 
choose from.  Build time typically 6 months.   

Well folks, the market has certainly hit early!  The Squires Team had all three of the 
above listings go under contract in just 3 days!  Cusseta had multiple offers, as did 
Gorham Glen.  Tasajillo went under contract and then we received 2 additional calls 
from agents with very interested clients.  There is a high demand and low supply of 
homes right now.  There are only 35 homes on the market and about 32 Pending!  
That means there is only a 1 month supply of homes and the time to list is now!

Call us to list and we’ll be right over! 

11101 Cusseta Lane 

“Contract Pending” 
with multiple offers! 

5924 Gorham Glen 6209 Tasajillo Trail 

“Contract Pending” 
with multiple offers! 

“Contract Pending” 

Circle C Ranch market statistics 
Active 1-story, $129.74 per ft.  

Pend. 1-story, $135. per foot. 

Sold 1-story, $139.04 per foot.

Active 2-story, $115.10 per ft. 

Pend. 2-story, $112. per foot. 

Sold 2-story, $117.30 per foot. 

       FOR 
FEBRUARY 
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CCHOA News
HOA Manager Announcements:

Submitted by Denise Nordstrom, CCHOA Mgr.

Have you received a deed restriction notice?
	 As reported in each month’s newsletter, the HOA staff drives at 
least two sections of the neighborhood per month to note violations 
of the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions. These 
commonly include: front yard landscape maintenance (mowing, 
edging, free of weeds), home maintenance (paint, screens, siding) 
and recreational vehicles (boats, RV’s, trailers) parked in the driveway. 
The HOA is required by state law to notify owners in writing via 
certified mail and allow for the homeowner to request a hearing 
before the board of directors. If you receive a letter, please contact 
us at the HOA office and let us know your individual situation. We 
would like to work with you to bring your home into compliance. 
If you would like to report a violation, you can do so via our website 
at www.circlecranch.info

CCHOA Website & Email Announcements
	 Please sign up for the CCHOA website and email announcements 
by logging on to: www.circlecranch.info (owner information is 
required). Get the latest HOA news, development updates and 
calendar of events. Email announcements are utilized for up-to-
the-minute announcements on HOA news, lost and found pets and 

other important community information. 

Circle C Community Wide Garage Sale
	 The CCHOA will host Circle C’s Annual Garage Sale on Saturday, 
April 16th. Each individual homeowner is encouraged to hold their 
individual garage sale on this date. We will be advertising the event 
(in print and on the internet) from 8am to 5pm and will have street 
maps available on our website.  If you have any questions about this 
event, please call the HOA office at 288-8663.

Neighbor’s Concerns:
	 Residents in Circle C West contacted the HOA to report that 
they have viewed elementary age children climbing the masonry 
wall along La Crosse and Spruce Canyon after school is dismissed. 
Parents, please talk with your children and communicate that this 
is not a safe practice.  
	 Please remember to scoop the poop! You are not only required by 
law to pick up after your pet – it’s the nice thing to do to keep our 
neighborhood looking great. Please do your part, if you own a pet that 
is using any area besides your yard, you should scoop the poop. 

(Continued on Page 9)

Coffee Bar • Children’s Playroom • Courtesy Shuttle

           

  Southwest

3416 West William Cannon
@Brodie Next to Culver’s

(512) 891-7800

Family Owned & Operated

www.kwikkarsw.com

Mark and Jan Welp

Superior Service for You and Your Car

ASE Master Mechanics

Full Service Oil Changes

ECO Friendly Oil Option

State Inspections

30/60/90K Maintenance

Mechanical Repairs

Computer Diagnostics

12Mo/12K Nationwide
Warranty

100% AAA Customer Satisfaction
(per AAA Survey)

Awesome Art camps 
for your Creative Kids
Ten Different Themes to 

Choose from for
Kids 4 - 14

Call or visit our website for more information:
www.theartgarageAustin.com

512-852-9900

Located in 
Southwest Austin
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Trash  & Recycling 
Carts  – P lease s tore 
them from view
	 Help us keep Circle C beautiful! 
Please store your garbage and 
recycling container hidden from 
view – this means either in your 
garage or backyard or screened 
by landscaping or fencing on 
the side of your home. The City 
of Austin requires that carts be 
placed at the curb no earlier than 
6:30am the morning of your 
pick up date (Monday’s for all 
of Circle C) and put away no 
later than 10pm the evening of 
pick-up.  This may seem like a 
small issue for some, 

HOA Manager Announce- 
(Continued from Page 8) Question About AT&T Call Waiting/

Caller ID Feature
	 I was wondering if anyone else in this area has 
the same problem/issue, and how to resolve it. 
	 My home phone is through AT&T.  They 
offer (and I pay for) the service called “call 
waiting/caller ID”,  where the caller’s ID 
comes up on your home phone while you are 
on another phone call.  However, I have never 
been able to use this feature.  After talking 
at length with an AT&T representative, he 
researched and found that this feature is 
NOT available in Circle C.  He said that 
this is very rare in that this feature is quite 
common elsewhere.  He said it boiled down 
to the wiring system needing to be upgraded.  
He did not know who specifically to contact, 
but that there should be a “Central Office” 
for our neighborhood, and if not, we may 

have to petition City Hall to allocate funds 
for laying the appropriate wiring to do this.  
	 After talking to Denise Nordstrom in 
the HOA office, she said this was probably 
because when Circle C was originally built, 
it was not part of the City of Austin, and 
was probably not wired for this service 
(pre-digital era).  Time Warner customers 
do have it since they have more recently 
laid the appropriate wiring for this service. 
	 I would really like to rectify this situation.  
Does anyone have more information about 
this or any suggestions about how to 
proceed?  If you do, please contact Nancy 
Fowler, at: nfowler1355@gmail.com.  
Thanks!	
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CCHOA News

Circle C
Swim Center UPDATE

(Continued on Page 12)

Submitted by Ashley Gladden

The Circle C Swim  Center 
Welcomes Spring!
	 The Circle C Swim Center is so 
excited that the spring and wonderful 
weather are finally here! Since many of 
you haven’t been here for awhile, make 
sure to check out our new website, www.
ccswim.net/home, to stay current on our 
policies and rules. You can also find all 
other Swim Center information there. 
Don’t forget to “like” us on Facebook 
and follow us on Twitter!
www.facebook.com/circlecsc
www.twitter.com/circlecsc 
	 Since we will hopefully being seeing 
many of you very soon, we just wanted 
to introduce ourselves to those of you 
who we have yet to have the pleasure to 
meet.
	 B r a n d o n  Du c o t e  ( A q u a t i c s 
Director):  Brandon grew up in West 
Texas, fought in the Gulf War onboard 
the Battleship Missouri, and earned a 
Master of Science Degree from  Texas 
A&M. He is passionate about all things 
aquatic and has been actively involved 
in swimming for most of his life. He has 

managed fitness and aquatic facilities since 
2001 and has been swimming competitively 
since 1985.
	 In 2008, he began his work with the 
Circle C HOA. “I would like to thank the 
community for the support that has been 
given to make all the improvements at the 
facility over the past several years. These 
include solar panels for the wade pool, 
high efficiency/low emission heaters for 
the competition pool, new solar covers and 
lane lines, upstairs workspace, ADA pool 
lift, sand volleyball court, playscape, and 
more shade structures. The new pool and 
community center is an exciting project that 
I am looking forward to being a part of and 
I hope to continue to build on the process 
improvements that have been put in place.”
	 Jessica Burkemper (Swim Center 
Coordinator):  Originally hailing from 
Bethany, Oklahoma, Jessica came to Austin 
in 2003 to attend St. Edward’s University. 
While at SEU, she remained active in sports, 
student life and academics. She graduated 
in 2008 with her B.A. in Communications, 
and was honored as a Presidential Award 
recipient.

	 Jessica remains an active member of 
the local Austin community. She is a 
member of two Kiwanis Clubs, serving 
as Vice President of the Greater South 
Austin Club, and K-Family Director for 
the Austin - Young Professionals Club. 
She has served as a regular volunteer for 
Front Steps at the ARCH for more than 
four years, and in 2010 she completed 
a Certificate in Nonprofit Leadership 
and Management.
	 Jessica has been at the Circle C Swim 
Center since Fall of 2010.
	 Rober t  Barde leben (Fac i l i ty 
Coordinator):  Robert was born in 
Brooklyn, NY and moved to Austin 
with his family in 1968. He attended 
McCallum and Reagan High Schools 
in Austin as well as the University of 
Texas at Austin. He has worked at Hill 
Country Pools, Golfsmith, and The 
Springs Fitness Center.
	 Robert was hired by Circle C Swim 
Center in the fall of 2008 as the Facility 
Coordinator. When asked what he does 
at Circle C Swim Center he simply 
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CCHOA News
CC Swim Center Update- (Continued from Page 10)

(Continued on Page 13)

answers, “I keep the facility safe and clean and the pool looking 
good.”
	 Beth Ann Matlock (Lifeguard Supervisor):  BethAnn is the 
Lifeguard Supervisor at the Circle C Swim Center. She has been 
working at the Circle C Swim Center for two years and prior to that 
was employed with the YMCA. BethAnn is an American Red Cross 
and NASCO Lifeguard/CPR/First AID Instructor and has trained 
many of the lifeguards that are on staff here at Circle C. BethAnn 
teaches many of our group lessons here at Circle C, including the 
Mommy and Me classes for toddlers and the Pollywog, Minnow, and 
Stingray classes for the younger, beginner swimmers and consistently 
gets rave reviews.
	 In addition, she is currently working towards her certification to 
become a personal trainer. BethAnn can usually be spotted around 
the pool deck, wearing her signature pink cap, and some of our 
younger patrons are convinced that she is the owner of the pool and 
lives upstairs in the office!
	 Amanda Hartman (Lead Swim Instructor):  Amanda Hartman 
is the Lead Swim Instructor at the Circle C Swim Center.  She has 
been swimming competitively for over 13 years. She competed in the 
high school state championships in her home state of New Mexico. 
She placed 5th in the 200 fly, 8th in the 500 free, 4th in the 400 
IM, and 10th in the 50 free.

	 Amanda has been teaching private swim lessons as well as stroke 
technique to swimmers of all ages for the past seven years. She has 
been offering group and private swim instruction here at Circle C 
since the summer of 2009 and has consistently gotten very positive 
reviews from the parents of her students. Amanda has a great deal 
of patience and quickly establishes a positive rapport with swimmers 
of all ages and developmental levels.
	 We also would like to introduce you to our newest addition to 
the Circle C Swim Center team, Hayley McGregory, our new Head 
Coach for the Select Swim Team. Hayley comes to us with many 
accomplishments in the world of competitive swimming. Among 
these are breaking two world records, winning multiple national 
titles and placing third at the U.S. Olympic Trials. Hayley is a 
passionate and dynamic coach that encourages her swimmers and 
provides them with timely feedback and technical input to help them 
improve and become a stronger competitor. In addition, Hayley is 
very knowledgeable in regards to age-appropriate training and goal 
setting and works extraordinarily well with all levels of swimmers. 
We are very excited to have Hayley join the Select Swim Team and 
believe that, through her leadership and proven ability to motivate, 
each swimmer will benefit from this opportunity.



Copyright © 2011 Peel, Inc.	 Circle C Ranch Newsletter  - April 2011     13

	 Now that you know us a little bit better, please feel free to stop us 
at anytime, and we’d be more than happy to speak to you one-on-
one or help you with anything you may need. 

Select Swim Team Long-Course 
	 The Circle C Select Swim Team is currently accepting applications 
for the long-course season.  Please feel free to check out the team’s 
website, select.ccswim.net, to learn more. You are also more than 
welcome to stop by and meet Coach Hayley and check out a practice 
anytime.  Tryouts are Saturdays at 11am. Send us email if you are 
interested in trying out, circlecsc.select@gmail.com.
	 The team will begin the long-course season on April 1, 2011 and 
will run through the end of July. All factors of the swim team will 
remain the same except for Friday afternoon and Saturday morning 
practices. On these days, the pool will be converted and the lanes 
will run the length of the pool, making them 50 meters long rather 
than 25 yards.
	 Parents whose children were on the team during the short-course, 
please remember than monthly tuition has increased slightly. Also, if 
you haven’t done so yet, please visit the Select website, select.ccswim.
net, and fill out a long-course registration form. This form must be 
filled out for each swimmer participating in the long-course, even 
those swimmers who participated in the short-course. Just simply 
fill out the form online and submit it as an attachment in an email 
to customerservice@circlecranch.info.
	 There are still plenty of spots left on the team, so we encourage 
you to try-out. If you are interested in joining the team, just simply 

CC Swim Center Update- (Continued from Page 12)

(Continued on Page 14)

satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
fiber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service

Steve Brougher
276-7476

1106 West Koenig Lane

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR

Master License: M-39722

Home Repair & Painting • Power Washing 
Lawn Maintenance • Property & Gutter Clean-up 

Light Remodeling/Restoration

Refe
ren

ces

Available!
FReeestimates!

Mark ruble - 512.551.3728 
www.Handymanruble.com
c_ruble@sbcglobal.net

New Year’s Resolution to finally
finish that “honey-do” list?

Make it easier on yourself, 
call ruble’s handyman services!

Time and Again,  
Our Heart Program  

Comes in First.

For six years in a row, HealthGrades® has 

ranked Heart Hospital of Austin as the number 

one heart program in Texas, an accomplishment 

no other hospital has achieved.  What’s more, 

Thomson Reuters ranks us as one of the Nation’s 

100 Top Hospitals® for Cardiovascular Care 

— for the fifth time. Here, we put patients and 

their families first. That’s why we’re dedicated to 

providing the highest quality care and achieving 

better outcomes. And it’s why we’re recognized by 

so many quality-rating organizations. So if you’re 

seeking the best in heart care, choose the hospital 

that ranks at the top. 

SIX YEARS
IN A ROW

512-407-7000 
HeartHospitalofAustin.com
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CCHOA News

fill out the long-course registration packet. 
If you are a non-resident, make sure to also 
fill out a Non-Resident Household Form, 
also found online.  

Group Swim Lessons
	 We are very excited to announce that our 
group lessons are just around the corner. 
Two-week sessions will begin on April 19 
will be ongoing through the summer. All 
swimmers must take a required evaluation 
prior to enrollment. Evaluations will be held 
every Sunday by Coach Amanda from 4-6 
pm. There is no appointment necessary for 
evaluations, just show up anytime between 
4-6 pm on Sundays. Let the front desk know 
you’re here for an evaluation, and we’ll direct 
you to the testing area. The swimmer will be 
in the water for less than five minutes and 
Coach Amanda will let you know which 
class will be most beneficial for the swimmer. 
Full details can be found in the online 
activity guide, www.ccswim.net/home.

Spring Hours
March 19 thru June 3, 2011
Monday thru Friday
Lap Swim Only: 6-10 a.m.
Lap and Rec. Swim: 3:30-8 p.m.
Saturday
Lap Swim Only: 7-10 a.m.
Lap and Rec. Swim: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.
Sunday
Lap and Rec. Swim: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.

Summer Hours
June 4 thru August 21, 2011
Tuesday thru Friday
Lap Swim Only: 6-10 a.m.
Lap and Rec. Swim: 10 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Saturday
Lap Swim Only: 7-10 a.m.
Lap and Rec. Swim: 10 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Sunday
Lap and Rec. Swim: 10 a.m. - 8 p.m.
Monday
CLOSED

CC Swim Center Update- (Continued from Page 13)

SM

(512) 257-COLD
(877) 413-COLD

(2653)

(2653)

Servicing all make and models! TACLA26781C

SB Services, LLC

Maintenance Agreement $125. 00

*$125 for first unit. $75 for each additional unit

Service includes -
· Two maintenance visits
· 15-point - AC System
· 15-point - Heating

Plus enjoy a 15% DISCOUNT
on Parts & Labor during
the agreement year.

Exp. 04/30/11

Per System Check-Up $64.99

Service includes Start up heating and check:
· Safety lock outs
· Electric motors
· CO testing

· Inspect heat exchanger
· Gas Valvue operation
· General Saftey inspection

Exp. 04/30/11

Exp. 04/30/11

$500 OFF
a complete

with a

Exp. 04/30/11

Not sure if your current system will get
you through the coming seasons?
Call us for a 

. We’ll evaluate your system’s
condition and recommend any needed
repairs or replacement.
Already know you need a new system?
Get a Comfort Consultation with
each complete System Replacement!

Call us

DOUBLES 
TENNIS

Looking 3 or 7 people to form 
a doubles tennis league (3.5 

level) to play at Gorzycki Middle 
School at 6:30pm on Wednesdays 
throughout the summer. Contact 

William Moore at 512-689-4711.
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	 In October 2008, 11 year old JD Hartman was in a near 
drowning accident that left him severely disabled. Although 
he is making great progress in his recovery, he is still unable 
to stand, verbalize his thoughts, or walk on his own. There 
are many promising treatments, which are not covered by 
insurance, available to JD but they are very expensive.
To find out how you can help, visit www.hope4jd.com, 
email Ronda Johnson at rjohnson@yps.com or  consider 
participating in one of these upcoming events:

GOLF4JD:
Golf Tournament

Date: Monday, April 25th 2011
11:30 am Registration – 1pm Shotgun start

Location: Grey Rock Golf Club
Cost: $125/golfer if registering individually – 

$100/golfer if registering as a team

BBQ4JD: 
Family Event

Date: Friday, April 29th 2011 6 - 9pm 
Location: Circle C Child Development Center

Cost: Admission: $5/adults, $10/child + $5/BBQ plate 
(Children 2 & under are free!)

Enjoy bounce houses, petting zoo, train rides, food, face 
painting, games, music, dancing, silent auction, & more!

Register & buy tickets online at hope4jd.com

HOPE4JD
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SHOW OFF
YOUR SUPERHERO

Parents this is your chance to brag on your kiddos.
We want pictures of your kids doing everyday 

things, school events, plays, sports, etc.
Send in your pictures to be featured in the

Circle C Newsletter.

E-mail your pictures to info@circlecranch.info
by the 10th of the month.

(TOP) Here are my “two.” The first is Noah who 
loves soccer and scored a goal during the first 

game of the season. Yes! Second is Joshua who 
is an excellent student and is one of the few who 

doesn’t mind reading out loud in class. 
Submitted by Mercedes Morgan 

(RIGHT) Miles - Is that a look of “happy” or what?! 
 (Even the little brown and white goat in the 

bottom right hand corner is smiling.)
Submitted by Sarah Jordan
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SHOW OFF
YOUR SUPERHERO
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twitter.com/austintelco
Follow Us

WWW.ATFCU.ORG  302.5555

21 Metro Locations
Free Checking - 250+ Free Atms

*Annual Percentage Rate. All rates are expressed “as low as”. Actual rate may 

2.85%* 3.35%*
Home Equity Loans
4.15%* 4.45%*

Automobile Loans
New Vehicles

Is 10 minutes of 
your time worth 
$1,200?
Refinance your auto loan 
with Austin Telco. 
A rate reduction of 2% 
could save you $1,200 over 
the life of the loan.1

1Example based on a $20,000 loan 
for 66 months at 3.35% vs. 5.35%.

Low Rate Mortgage Loans
Contact our mortgage specialist, 512.302.5555 x7388

Circle C Landscape - April 2011
	 I recently attended and gave a presentation at the City of Austin 
and LCRA sponsored Water Wise Seminar for licensed irrigators 
and landscape architects.  This is an annual conference held to 
update irrigation professionals on various topics regarding landscape, 
irrigation systems, and our constant need to improve our practices 
to further save water.   One of the most interesting presentations was 
from Mark Rose of the LCRA giving his long term forecast.  Looks 
like for most of the Spring and early Summer we will be in a La Nina 
pattern.  Cold Pacific waters generate this pattern, and this year, the 
temperatures are way down, so it will take longer for them to warm.  
This moves the jet stream to the north of Texas and creates dryer 
than normal conditions (drought), which we have already entered.  
He did indicate that there could be some weakening of La Nina in 
late August to early Fall.  So, be prepared for another dryer, warmer 
year in Central Texas.
	 I gave a presentation on the benefits of long term planning and 
a case study of Circle C commons areas over the past six years.  
Our enlightened CCHOA Boards of Directors worked with me 
on developing a landscape model and long term plan that was 
intended to get the commons area landscaping up to date in 
terms of water conservation, improved irrigation techniques to 
save water, using drought tolerant plants and turf for renovations, 

improving irrigation control, and reducing our use of herbicides and 
pesticides.   The plan has worked very well for us and the methodical 
approach to improvements is showing results both in the look of the 
neighborhood and with cost efficiency regarding our water use.
	 We have adopted several techniques that we are using throughout 
to improve water conservation.  The first is to limit turf areas when 
possible.  We started out with acres of water thirsty turf that takes a lot 
of care.  We changed the specification for turf to Pallisades Zoysia, a 
drought tolerant variety of turf.  In the places where we have replaced 
turf, we have used this near sidewalks and other walking areas, and 
then installed some taller native grasses to provide a barrier between 
manicured turf areas and more naturalized areas behind the grasses.  
A good example of this is at Lacrosse and Escarpment.  The large 
naturalized areas take much less water and less overall care to save 
on maintenance costs.  
	 Another technique has been to move the irrigation heads away 
from the curb to the interior to prevent water waste over the curb 
and into the street.  This has been done on all of Slaughter Lane and 
Escarpment and has been very helpful.  To assist with overspray on 
the median tips, many of these areas have had the irrigation cut off 
and the vegetation taken out and replaced with natural rock.  Again, 

(Continued on Page 19)

W W W . M C L A N E F A M I L Y D E N T A L . C O M
5000 W. SLAUGHTER LN AUST IN, TX 78749

512.292.8002

COMPASSIONATE, CONSERVATIVE, COMPREHENSIVE
DENTAL CARE FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY

Preventative Care  Smile Makeovers  Cosmetic Service
Implant Crowns  Porcelain Veneers  Periodontal Treatment
Crowns & Bridges  Tooth-Colored Fillings  Oral Sedation

Nitrous Oxide  Tooth Whitening

$89 NEW PATIENT SPECIAL

M
oP

ac

William Cannon

Slaughter Ln.

start the
new year with

a healthy smile!

Includes New Patient Exam, Xrays, 
Cleaning, and Take-Home Whitening

(Must present this coupon.  Expires 04/30/2011
Cleaning performed in the absence of periodontal disease.)
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this helps us meet all of the City of Austin 
regulations and save water.   We have added 
bubblers to areas with a lot of trees.  This is an 
efficient way to keep trees in good shape during 
extended periods of drought.  
	 In preparing for the presentation mentioned 
above, I did a complete analysis of our water 
use over the past three years.  Two of those years 
represented drought years, but we were able to 
conserve water despite extreme conditions.  A 
copy of the graph is below:
	 The water budget for over 105 acres of land is 
$185,000 per year.  Even though we have added 
area over the past two years and encountered 
extreme weather conditions in terms of drought 
in 2008 and 2009, our overall water use pattern 
is still showing a decline.
	 So, as the Board moves forward with the long 
term landscape plan, we hope to implement 
additional savings by using a strict set of 
standards for each improvement.

CC Landscape- (Continued from Page 18)

&Mail More

Custom Photo Enlargements

9901 Brodie Lane, Suite 160, Austin, TX 78748 

Just bring in your 
images and we’ll 

design your...

StorE HourS
Monday-Friday 10 AM - 6 PM

Saturday 10 AM - 3 PM, Closed Sunday 512.282.1115 • www.mailmoreaustin.com

Banner, 
Poster, 

Wall Crawler, 
and/or

Collage!

tHink
Big!



20     Circle C Ranch Newsletter  - April 2011	 Copyright © 2011 Peel, Inc.

Park West HOA News

Under Contract BEFORE 
it went on the market!

Call today for a FREE Home Evaluation.           512-470-2277

www.GoldwasserRealEstate.com

Sell your home faSt and for top dollar 
with the Goldwasser Advantage Listing System!

11424 Archstone

11505 Hollister Drive

5201 Austral Loop - $375,000

5104 Bluestar Drive

SOLD!
FOR SALE

SOLD!

PENDIN
G
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NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE
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EastEr 2011
Ash Wednesday, April 20 - 7 p.m. Worship Service

Maundy Thursday, April 21 - 7 p.m. Worship Service
Good Friday, April 22 - 7 p.m. Worship Service

Easter Egg Hunt, Saturday, April 23 - 9 to 11 a.m.
Easter Sunday, April 24 - Sunrise, 8:45, 10 & 11:15 Worship Services

Oak Hill United Methodist Church
7815 Hwy. 290 W., Austin, Texas  78736   512-288-3836

www.oakhillunitedmethodistchurch.org

Park West HOA News
(Specifically for Park West Residents)

Submitted by Jackie Rollins

Message from the Board of 
Directors
	 The election of Board members was 
done by voice vote at the annual meeting 
on February 8 and term limits were not 
determined at that time; therefore, the Board 
convened a special meeting on February 24 
to decide the term limits.  The terms of the 
four elected directors were decided by draw 
and are:  three years, Michael Harris; two 
years, John Lowe; two years, Bernadette 
Tasher; one year, Jack Robinson.  Linda 
Prieto is in the second and final year of her 
term.   Officers were then elected as follows:  
President, John Lowe; Vice-President, 
Bernadette Tasher; Secretary, Michael Harris; 
Treasurer, Linda Prieto; and Director, Jack 
Robinson.  
	 Several requests for architectural and 
landscaping approvals have recently been 
submitted to the Board.  As a reminder, 
Park West residents are required to submit 

plans for all improvements, such as decks, 
patio covers, pools and changes in fencing 
or any other permanent structure, to the 
Circle C Architectural Control Committee.  
A courtesy copy should also be provided 
to the Park West Board.  Park West does 
its own front yard landscaping reviews and 
approvals but must adhere to Circle C’s 
governing documents as well.  A simplified 
way of looking at the process is that both 
Circle C and Park West are responsible for 
maintaining the existing look and feel of 
our community.  This should come as no 
surprise as an acknowledgement of receipt 
of the CC&Rs for both communities was 
required at home closings.
	 Board meetings are scheduled for the third 
Monday of each month at 7:00 p.m. on 
the second floor of the Child Development 
Center (CDC), next door to the Swim Center 
on LaCrosse.  Check a mail center bulletin 
board regularly for possible changes to this 

schedule.  The homeowners’ forum at the 
beginning of each meeting allows residents to  
address the Board, with a three-minute time 
limit, please.  If you are interested in speaking, 
contact a Board member prior to the meeting 
to schedule your participation.  Please bring 
a copy of your statement to give to the Board 
Secretary.  The Board of Directors looks 
forward to your attendance and thanks you 
in advance for your interest.

Landscaper news
	 Since notices were posted on the mail 
center bulletin boards and community 
website by the landscape liaison, sprinkler 
checks are being requested fast and furiously, 
which is very good news.  Earlier sprinkler 
checks lessen the possibility of problems 
with the irrigation system later on in warmer 
weather.  Schedule yours now (they are done 
on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays) 

(Continued on Page 23)
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by e-mailing scott@pearsonlandscape.com or calling Jackie Rollins, 
landscape liaison, at 940-5745.  The seasonal color at each mail center 
has been switched to petunias.  Any perennial plants at the mail 
centers that didn’t come back from the hard freezes in February will 
be replaced in preparation for spring.   All front yards were aerated 
for the fourth year in a row, an additional service not part of the 
landscape contract but done for free by the landscaper.  This equates 
to a $3,000 per annum value based on an $18 per yard estimate.  
Thank you, Pearson Landscape!

It’s in the mail – a reminder
	 Please do not drop outgoing mail in the black metal lockboxes 
located on the back wall of each mail center.  They are intended 
only for resident-to -Board communications.   Occasionally, when 
checked, personal outgoing mail is found in one and there’s no way 
to know how long it’s been there, not good for a payment that has 
become long overdue.  There are slots for outgoing U.S. mail on 
the same mail center wall as your personal mailbox and the postal 
carrier empties them daily.

Welcome wagon
	 March was a big month for new residents moving into the 
neighborhood.  A big howdy to all of you who hopefully are 
comfortably settled in by now and enjoying all the perks of living in 
our beautiful and friendly neighborhood.  We hope you’ll take the 
time to look over the documents you received at closing concerning 
rules and covenants for Circle C and especially for Park West, as 
well as the items in the information packet you received from an 
official Park West greeter after you arrived in the neighborhood.  A 
few things that stand out and bear repeating in this column:

	 If you have young children, please ensure that they do not play 
or run in the street.  Park West streets are narrow, and with 
vehicles sometimes parked at the curb, there isn’t much leeway 
between an automobile rounding a curve and a child chasing a 
ball or learning to skateboard. 

	 The speed limit on Park West streets is 20 miles an hour.  Signs 
are posted at the gate entrances.  Please obey the speed limit.

	 Dogs may not be walked off leash in Park West (or anywhere 
in Circle C including the park).  Carry a plastic bag to “scoop 
the poop.”  Pick up and properly dispose of pet waste on private 
and public property.  (City of Austin)

	 Sign on to the Park West HOA website for up-to-date news 
and neighborhood highlights.  Instructions for logging in are 
on the Contact and General Information sheet that came in the 
packet you received from the greeter.  If you have misplaced it, 
contact the Web administrator, Jackie Rollins, at 301-1839 or 
JackieRollins02@aol.com for instructions.

Helping hands 
	 Hats off to Charlie Heard and Jack Robinson who devote their 
time and efforts on Saturday mornings to their church’s Open Door 
Program, serving breakfast and lunch to hundreds of homeless and 
poverty stricken individuals.  They also can be found assisting in 

1.

2.

3.

4.

the onsite Fig Leaf Store where clothing and household items are 
dispensed to those in need.  They hope that their good neighbors and 
friends in Park West will consider donating to this worthy program.  
Primarily, the need is for men’s clothing and sundries, including 
jeans, T-shirts, underwear, socks, shoes and boots, bedding, personal 
hygiene items, blankets and backpacks.  You will find additional 
information about the program posted on the open bulletin boards 
at the back of each mail center and in a more detailed article in the 
main section of this newsletter.  Call Charlie at 288-7557 for pickup 
of items or more information.
	 Tell us about your favorite charity and volunteer efforts.  Recognize 
a neighbor who is always there to help by e-mailing a few lines to 
JackieRollins02@aol.com.

Until next time
	 This is your column and your input is important.  Without it, 
there wouldn’t be a column.  So please contact Jackie Rollins at 
301-1839 or JackieRollins02@aol.com with your suggestions and 
items of interest.  
                                                                                     

Park West HOA- (Continued from Page 22)
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All About Charlie
	 A few weeks ago, family and friends attended the 
“Celebration of Life” Service for  long-time Park West and 
Circle C resident Earl Charles “Charlie” Rodenberg  who 
passed away after a long and valiant struggle with cancer.
	 Our dear neighbor’s final battle was as courageous as was 
his long service to Country and to the Marine Corps.
	 Marine Lieutenant Colonel Rodenberg served his 
country with distinction for 24 years as a combat Naval 
Aviator including in Vietnam and during Operation Desert 
Storm.
	 Thus it wasn’t surprising to hear these aspects of Charlie’s 
career fittingly highlighted during the Service at the 
Bannockburn Baptist Church in Austin, Texas, a few days 
later.
	 As part of the Eulogy, another retired Marine Corps 
officer spoke.
	 Michael Beggs, who had been friends with Charlie 
during their young cadet days  at Texas A&M,  told the 
celebrants how, after their graduation and commissioning 
in the Marine Corps in 1968, they went their separate  
ways- Charlie went into Marine Aviation and Beggs became 
a Marine infantry officer.
	 Beggs also told the congregation about his own service 
in Vietnam and about one unforgettable and particularly 
dangerous combat mission 40 years ago.
	 Some of us were puzzled.
	 Interested as we were in Beggs’ Vietnam service, this 
Celebration was about Charlie- about who Charlie was 
…
	 Little did we know that what Beggs was telling us was 
all about Charlie.
	 During a firefight in Vietnam in 1971, Beggs and his 
Marines had been taking sniper fire from a small hill 
when suddenly one of Beggs’ Marines found himself in 
the middle of a minefield. Beggs tried to “talk” his man to 
safety, but the Marine couldn’t move.
	 Instinctively, Beggs ran up the hill to rescue his man.  
Then he stepped on “it”
In Beggs’ own words:
	 “It” was a landmine.  When it exploded, I was not only 
full of holes, but also had a leg almost torn off and was 
blown into the air. When I came back down to earth, I 
landed on my head, which apparently ended up pinching 
some nerves in my spine.  So there I was, with the memory 
of my wife’s last kiss fresh in my mind, lying in the red 
dirt of Vietnam, rapidly losing blood. In addition, I was 
blinded and paralyzed from the waist down, temporarily 

as it turned out, thank God. But all I knew then and there 
was that I was badly hurt, and that I might never see my 
wife and children again.
	 One of Beggs’ sergeants immediately called for 
a “MEDEVAC” flight and soon a heavily bleeding 
Beggs would hear his radio operator acknowledge the 
MEDEVAC’s helicopter’s pilot “inbound” call  “Roger, 
Peachbush 1-7 inbound five mikes.” That meant that in 
five minutes the helicopter would arrive and Beggs would 
be airlifted to the nearest medical facility and hopefully 
survive.
	 However, there was one “little problem.” The area where 
Beggs lay critically wounded was beneath a dense jungle 
canopy with no suitable location for the helicopter to 
land and pick up Beggs. The only way to rescue Beggs was 
with the use of a “jungle penetrator,” a piece of equipment 
designed for such circumstances, but also so perilous that 
its use had been temporarily suspended.
	 Fortunately for Beggs, the pilot of the CH-46 helicopter 
decided that a Marine’s life was worth the risk and as 
he- with superb skill and nerves of steel- maintained the 
helicopter virtually motionless about 200 feet in the air, 
while braving sniper fire, his crew lowered the jungle 
penetrator. Minutes later, Beggs was winched up into the 
safety of Peachbush 1-7 on his way to life-saving medical 
treatment.
	 It took Beggs many years to recover from his serious 
injuries.
	 But it also would take Beggs many years - almost 40 years 
- to find out who Peachbush 1-7 was, to find out who had 
saved his life.
	 Although Beggs stayed in contact with his Texas A&M 
classmates, including Charlie, it was only recently that 
Beggs discovered who the pilot of Peachbush 1-7 flight 
was.
	 During an e-mail exchange on the subject, Beggs got a 
reply from Charlie with the following simple words: “Mike, 
Peachbush 1-7 was yours truly.”
	 The author of these words would go on to earn the Air 
Medal with 25  “Strike/Flight” awards  for heroism  and 
meritorious service flying many more helicopter rescue and 
attack-bomber combat missions.
	 Thank you, Captain Beggs for your service, for your 
sacrifice, for telling us about Charlie’s bravery,  about what 
Semper Fi really means, for telling us what Charlie was all 
about.
	 And, did I say that Charlie was a very modest man?
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5900 W. Slaughter Lane D525   |   Office Hrs Mon - Fri 12 - 6PM   |   www.clavierwerke.com
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Austin Newcomers Club April Luncheon

Austin Newcomers is a social organization dedicated to introducing 
residents to the Austin Community and giving them the opportunity 
to meet and make new friends.  Join us at our monthly luncheon as 
well as take the opportunity to learn about and become involved in 
many varied fun Interest groups.

Time:  11:00 AM Social - 12 Noon Luncheon
Date:  April 20, 2011 	

(Reservations required by Thursday, April 14th)
For Luncheon Reservations email: LuncheonDirector@

AustinNewcomers.com or Diane Israelson 512-467-4979
For other Newcomers information 	

visit www.austinnewcomers.com or call 512-314-5100

Jim Comer: When Roles Reverse
Jim Comer’s parents were independent, capable people, people who 

met life’s challenges head-on with diligence and good humor. Then one 
day, literally overnight, they couldn’t do it anymore. Jim’s bestselling book 
When Roles Reverse is the story of how he returned home to Texas to 
pay back his parents for the love and support they showed him.

“I was an adult with my own life, and I hadn’t lived in Texas for 
years. I knew nothing about nursing the elderly. As I got off the plane 
to become a caregiver to my parents for the first time, I realized ‘I 

don’t know how to do this!’ … I’d heard that children don’t come 
with an owner’s manual – neither do parents!” 

Parenting his parents was a life-changing choice that has led to 
a successful speaking career, a rediscovery of real family values and 
much else. His goal is to encourage families to plan ahead, talk about 
the difficult decisions and help adult children realize that they can 
handle the challenges of care-giving and find great joy in showing 
up for their parents.

Jim has spoken to corporations, associations, conventions and 
churches from Los Angeles to Cancun to Halifax, Nova Scotia. His 
keynote talks include Parenting Your Parents, You are the Message, 
How Not to Speak Lie a Geek, and the story of his years as a 
struggling actor in New York. 

His articles have appeared in The Reader’s Digest, and on the 
op-ed pages of the New York Times, Washington Post, Los Angeles 
Times and Austin-American-Statesman. Jim has written jokes for 
Joan Rivers and Phyllis Diller and a monologue for Bob Hope. He 
has also had many acting roles and been on many TV shows. Jim 
is a member of the National Speakers Association and was named 
Member of the Year in 2004 for the Heart of Texas Chapter.  He 
is also active in non-profit work in the area of ending hunger and 
preventable childhood diseases

 gninepO dnarG !ht03 lirpA !ereht uoy eeS
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Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Circle C Ranch residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail to info@circlecranch.info.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $65, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office at 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

“A New Game for Children’s 
Beginner Tennis Players”

Provided by: Fernando Velasco, General Manager, 
Circle C Tennis Club.

	 A new way to teach kids age 10 and under to play tennis is being 
promoted by the USTA.  Tennis was a sport being taught with regular 
rackets, balls and size of courts.  In the past few years, all that has 
changed by tailoring equipment and courts to a child’s size and age 
so they can develop skills and have fun right from the start.  The 
success of youth baseball, soccer, basketball, and other sports all offer 
modified gear, courts and fields that give confidence and enjoyment 
as they develop and mature.  Tennis is now following suit with the 
“10 and Under Tennis” which incorporates QuickStart Tennis play 
format so that kids can learn, rally play and compete in a way that 
is more fun.  Tennis, unlike most other youth sports, can be played 
at five or at eighty-five, truly making it the “sport of a lifetime.”
	 Tennis facilities all over the United States are offering programs for 
QuickStart Tennis.  The smaller courts will give kids the opportunity 
to build confidence and learn skills and strategy while covering 
the entire special court.  They will be playing with shorter, lighter 
racquets with smaller grips. The balls being used will slow play down, 
bounce at the appropriate height to the kids’ size and provide rallies, 
allowing kids to develop their court skills.  
	 Do not get left behind.  Get your child involved in the “10 and 
Under QuickStart Tennis” programs being offered by many of the 
Tennis Facilities in South Austin.

Children at the Circle C Tennis Club participating in the Quick 
Start Tennis Program

Avery Ranch•	

Barton Creek•	

Bee Cave•	

Bella Vista•	

Belterra•	

Canyon Creek•	

Cedar Park Town Center•	

Cherry Creek on Brodie Lane •	

Circle C Ranch•	

Courtyard•	
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Forest Creek•	

Granada Hills•	

Hidden Glen•	
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Lost Creek•	
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River Place•	

Sendera•	

Shady Hollow•	
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Wood Glen•	

www.PEELinc.com
advertising@PEELinc.com

foR adveRtising infoRmation
Call Today 512-263-9181
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APRIL EVENTS

at the Wildflower Center
Nature Nights

Wildflowers and Pollinators
6 to 9 p.m. Friday, April 1

$1 admission.

Book Signings in the store 
1 to 4 p.m. Saturday, April 2

Laura Springer Ogden and Scott Ogden sign The Undaunted 
Garden: Planting for Weather-Resilient Beauty and Plant-
Driven Design.

Spring Plant Sale & Gardening Festival
Members’ Sale, 1 to 7 p.m. Friday, April 8. 

Public Sale, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday, April 9,
and Sunday, April 10.

Bigger and better this year. The annual lecture at 11:30 Friday 
features Richard Crossley speaking on his Eastern bird guide.   
Walks and talks from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. Saturday and Sunday 
and Mr. Smarty Plants on hand all three days. Plant list at 
www.wildflower.org.

•

•

•

Learn about Seed Balls
1 to 4 p.m. Saturday, April 23

Expert David Werth answers questions at the store, and David 
Todd signs Texas Legacy Project, 

Easter Sunday
Wildflower Center is open April 24

Tree Photos
Friday, April 29.

Celebrate Arbor Day at an exhibit of Ralph Yznaga’s 
photography of famous Texas trees at the store.

Texas Arboretum Groundbreaking 
Saturday, April 30 

Tree Planting Ceremony at 10:30 a.m.followed by tours. 
Arboretum designer W. Gary Smith speaks at 1 p.m. in the 
auditorium on inspiration for garden design and signs From 
Art to Landscape until 3 p.m. at the store. 

•

•

•

(Continued on Page 29)
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Artists & Artisans Festival 
Starts  Spring Season at 

Wildflower Center 
What:  Lady Bird Johnson Wildflower 
Center’s Artists & Artisans Festival showcases 
the nature-inspired works of more than 20 
American artists.

When:  9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday, March 
19.  Noon to 5 p.m. Sunday, March 20

Where:  Lady Bird Johnson Wildflower 
Center of The University of Texas at Austin, 
4801 La Crosse Ave., Austin, TX 

Background: The center’s Wildflower 
DaysTM spring season begins with Artists 
& Artisans Festival, an intimate gathering 
highlighting the work of 26 American 
artists in sculpture, photography, jewelry 
and more. Their art for sale includes 
nature-friendly, handmade items such 
as gourds, floral jewelry, natural spa and 
bath products, barbed wire sculptures and 

numerous other art pieces. Yellow Carolina 
jessamine recently added color to the gardens 
in addition to the red berries of Possumhaw 
trees, and abundant Texas bluebonnets are 
starting to bloom. 
	 Stefanie Distefano will lead a tour of 
her outdoor mosaic exhibit at noon and 1 
p.m. Saturday and Ken Moore discusses his 
bluebonnet paintings in the store from 1 to 
4 p.m. On Sunday from 1 to 4 p.m., Shou 
Ping reveals how she creates 3-D watercolor 
paintings of flowers, birds and more at her 
exhibit in the McDermott Learning Center. 
Sponsors:  South Texas Money Management 
Ltd., KUT 90.5, KVUE and Classically 
Austin 89.5.                                                  

Admission: $8 adults; $7 seniors and 
students; $3 for children; free for center 
members and children under 5. For more 
information, call 512-232-0100, or visit 
www.wildflower.org/.  

Seton SW 
GOALA

	 Salt Lick Pavilion (Driftwood), 
May 1, 6pm. A fundraising event 
no athlete will want to miss! Gold 
Medal Olympians, Pro Football stars, 
and many more elite local athletic 
legends. Great Texas BBQ at the 
legendary Salt Lick, incredible silent 
auction packages including a Kauai 
HI, marathon package, and fabulous 
music of the Tony Harrison Band. 
There will be a vodka and tequila 
samplings compliments of two local 
vendors. More info at: http://seton.
net/locations/southwest/goala/

Wildflower Center- (Continued from Page 28) 

Will assume full responsibility
 for making you laugh so hard your side hurts.

  safari overnight camp  summer day camp  LEADS teen camp  camp pioneer 

KiDVENTURE AUSTIN

Celebrating 17 Years 
of Summer Camp in
Texas!

Camps for ages 3-15

Registration Begins Feb. 2

263.8992
kidventure.comkidventure.com
kidventuresafari.com
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OPEN DOOR PROGRAM

Submitted by Jackie Rollins

	 On any given Saturday morning, dozens of University United 
Methodist Church members and other volunteers can be found 
serving breakfast and lunch to the homeless and poverty stricken.  
For example, on just one Saturday this past February, 234 guests 
were served breakfast and 134 were served lunch.  These meals are a  
major part of he church’s Open Door Program which also includes 
the Fig Leaf Store, where volunteers, including Park West at Circle C 
residents Charlie Heard and Jack Robinson, dispense men’s, women’s 
and children’s clothing and household items to those in need.  The 
store accommodated 99 guests on a recent Saturday morning.  
	 Primarily, the greatest need is for men’s clothing and sundries, 
including jeans, T-shirts, shoes and boots, personal hygiene items, 
underwear, socks, blankets and backpacks.  Donations of your 
clean and usable clothing and other items are very much needed 
for this worthy and popular program.  The need is ongoing – and 
growing.
 	 Charlie and Circle C volunteer Jackie Rollins will be happy to 
pick up your donated items and give you a receipt for tax purposes.  
Call Charlie at 288-7557 or Jackie at 301-1839.  You can also e-mail 
them at cheard@austin.rr.com or JackieRollins02@aol.com.
Thank you!

Caption: “Volunteers at work in the Fig Leaf Store

Brycast Financial Planning, LLC 

 Registered Investment Advisor 

Income Tax Preparation  
Starting at $50, Free E-file 

Free 1 hour consultation for:  
- Investment Planning 
- Estate Planning 
- Tax Planning  
- Retirement Planning 
-      Insurance  Planning  

$25 off of Income Tax 
Preparation Expires 12/31/2011 

1250 Capital of TX Hwy, South, Bld 3, Suite 400 
Call for Appointment: 512-329-2020 

James “Bo” Evans, D.D.S
Now Open & Accepting 

New Patients! 
9001 Brodie Lane, Ste. C-1

512.282.5900

Come experience comfortable 
dental care for your entire family 

in our state-of-the-art office. 
Dr. Evans has practiced dentistry 

in Austin for over 10 years, 
and has moved his practice 

closer to home in southwest Austin.
He is eager to provide your family 

with the best dental 
experience possible

Please visit our website
www.evansfamilydental.com
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Michael’s Musings
(by Michael Harris)

	 I am a Park West HOA Board member, but I write this piece as a 
neighbor.  In today’s world of instant communications on radio, TV, 
cable, Web and Smart Phones, I wonder about this process of writing 
and printing newsletters as we do today.  Being of an older generation 
where information originally came in the form of magazines and 
newspapers and breaking news was on the radio, writing something 
almost a month before publication seems ... well just slow and taking 
a step backwards.   
	 I still enjoy an occasional paper or good book while sitting out on 
the patio in the sun, but lately my preference has shifted.  I find it 
is easier to grab a few stories from selected web pages or blogs about 
things that I am specifically interested in or read a few pages of a 
special e-book on my iPad.  Yes, I have an iPhone, but at my age 
the screen is just a bit too small for serious reading.  I also have a 
notebook computer but I feel just a bit too desk-bound while using 
it.  Hey, I’m retired.  What this really started me thinking about is 
... how we can now customize what we read and how we choose to 
receive it.  I no longer have to flip pages of magazines or newspapers 
skipping over the majority of the things that are too depressing to 
read to find the few nuggets of articles that are of interest to me at 
this stage of my life.
	 My son is a “technologist” who works at a big company in 
Redmond, Washington.  He has been my coach on using the 
technology to help me do things the way I want, instead of fighting 
the information overload on the web.  I don’t claim to be an expert 
or super efficient, but “reader tools” on both my computer and iPad 
allow me to pull information or content from sites and blogs that I 
enjoy reading.
	 The software crawls the web content, and on my own time or 
schedule I can skim titles of articles or blogs quickly.  With a flick of 
a finger I can discard what I don’t want, read what I do and even save 
articles in a personal place on the “cloud.”  The process is like I did 
in my business life when I always had a folder in my briefcase labeled 
“read later.”  Friends, colleagues and assistants would put things in 
there that were important to read but not on a priority basis.  When 
traveling or late at night I would pull the folder out and skim, read 
or toss the notes or articles.  Some bright technologist must have 
watched his dad years ago and created an electronic representation of 
how he worked.  The young folks first spotted it and began using the 
tool and passed it on to their dads.  That’s what happened to me!
	 So you see, I have come full circle here (pardon the pun)!  Why 
then are we still communicating the old way in our homeowner 
association? Why can’t we supplement the monthly “required” 
communications with blogs, links, tweets and Facebook postings?  
(My thanks to a young neighbor, Peter, for crystallizing my thinking.)  
It could get us information about both of our Associations with 
customized content and on a regular basis.  Critical notifications 
could be broadcasted immediately. Routine information and links to 
articles of interest could be consumed at our leisure.  In addition, we 
would save trees, postage and also money by using the new tools.
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ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS
TO YOUR NEIGHBORS

	 This information was provided 
by KidsHealth, one of the largest 
resources online for medically 
reviewed health information 
written for parents, kids, and 
teens. For more articles like 
this one, visit www.KidsHealth.
org or www.TeensHealth.org.  
©1995-2006. The Nemours 
Foundation

shouldn't be one of them, though. 
Grown-ups come in handy because 
they might spot problems at the 
playground, they can help you down 
if you get in a tight spot, and they can 
help if you happen to get hurt.

2.	 Take a good look around. If 
the playground has lots of trash, such 
as broken glass, or the equipment 
looks broken, don't play there.

3.	 Keep your size in mind. Many 
playgrounds have some equipment 
that's for little kids (like 2- to 5-
year-olds) and other equipment 
that's meant for older kids. Use 
the equipment that's right for your 
age. If you squeeze yourself onto a 
swing for toddlers, you might get 
stuck. Likewise, if your little brother 
or sister starts climbing something 
meant for older kids, guide him or 
her to the little kid stuff.

4.	 Don't go too high . Many 
playgrounds have tall stuff to play on, 
such as towers or open passageways 
between equipment. Don't climb 
higher than you feel comfortable, 
and feel free to ask your grown-up 
if you need help getting down. Never 
climb up the outside of equipment, 
or hoist yourself up on the roof. The 
view might be cool, but it's a long way 
down.

	 Do you have a favorite playground? 
Maybe it's a new wooden one 
that has lots of tall towers and 
passageways. Or maybe your favorite 
is an old-fashioned playground with 
swings and a seesaw. Playgrounds are 
fun places for kids because there's so 
much to do and other kids to have 
fun with.
But sometimes kids get hurt at 
playgrounds. That's no fun, so here 
are 10 ways to keep safe:

1.	 Take a grown-up. As kids get 
bigger, they like doing things on 
their own. Going to the playground 

8.	 Report problems. If you see 
graffiti (when people write or paint 
on stuff), a broken swing, or find any 
other problems while you're playing, 
tell your grown-up. He or she can 
report the problem so it can be 
fixed.

9.	 Clean up. If you bring a drink 
or snack to the playground, clean up 
your trash before you leave. When 
you do, the park will look nice when 
the next kid comes along to play and 
you will have shown that you're a 
good playground citizen.

10.	Have a great time! How 
can you make a good time at the 
playground even better? Bring a 
friend and only complain a little 
when it's time to leave.
Reviewed by: Steven Dowshen, MD

Date reviewed: May 2008

5.	 Look out below. The best 
playgrounds put down special 
surfacing material, such as mulch, 
wood chips, sand, gravel, or rubber 
matting. These surfaces can help 
soften a fall, but that doesn't mean 
you won't get hurt, especially if you 
tumble from a high spot.

6.	 Swing safely. Kids often get 
hurt at the playground because 
they get hit by someone on a swing. 
If you're swinging, watch out for 
people who might be getting too 
close. And if you're walking around 
the playground, don't get too close 
to the swingers.

7.	 Use your head. Sometimes 
you'll see kids going headfirst down 
the slide or maybe two or three 
kids will get on a piece of equipment 
that's only meant for one. Or some 
kids might start goofing around 
and trying to push each other off a 
swing or off of a high spot. If your 
grown-up sees you doing this, he or 
she will probably say, "Knock it off. 
Someone's going to get hurt." It's 
true, so try to use the playground 
equipment properly. And if you get 
stuck, or don't know how to get 
down from something, call your 
grown-up over so he or she can help 
you down.
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Landscape Design

Landscape Construction

Pool Landscape Specialists

Outdoor Kitchens and Living Spaces

Seasonal Plant Change-Outs

Irrigation System Installs

Retaining Walls

Fencing

Outdoor Lighting

www.cnelandscaping.com

Call us today!
512-460-9335

Time to make your yard beautiful!

MILLS ELEMENTARY 
“SCHOOL OF ROCK” SPRING FESTIVAL

APRIL 30TH, SATURDAY, 2:00-6:00 P.M.
6201 Davis Lane (At the Corner of Escarpment & Davis Lane)

	  Giant Rock Climbing Wall, 22’ Inflatable Slide, Petting Zoo, 
Obstacle Course, Bounce Houses, Games 2U Mobile Game Theater 
with Guitar Hero, Dance Revolution & Mario Kart Interactive 
Games, Mini Hoops, T-Ball, Barrel Ride/Train, Face Painting Artist, 
Dunking Booth, Life Size Box Maze, GaGa Game from Games 2U, 
Cakewalk, Football Toss, Rock Star Station, Silent Auction, Raffle 
Drawings, Karaoke, Elvis, Snow Cones, Bake Sale, Mr. Gatti’s Gatti 
Wagon, Doc Munchies Donut Trailer, Santa Rita Cantina, & 
Outback Steakhouse!

 Live Musical Performances by 
Joe McDermott & Austin’s Own School of Rock, “The B Team,” 

& Much Much More! 
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!  

KIDS & ADULTS OF ALL AGES WELCOME!

Kids wristbands just $10, Adult wristbands $5
The cost of a wristband allows unlimited access to all areas.  Food tickets 
sold separately.  For more information, visit:  www.millspta.org
	 Local Businesses:  This is an ideal opportunity to publicize your 
business or services to Mills families!  You will receive publicity prior 
to, during, & after the event.  Reach 900+ students & their parents.  
Get recognized in the school’s newsletter which is distributed to 
more than 900+ families & faculty.  Donors will receive a receipt 
for tax deduction purposes.  If you would like to sponsor a festival 
booth or donate an item for the Silent Auction in exchange for 
acknowledgement at the festival, in the Mills newsletter, & the Mills 
website, please email Michelle Hubbard at:  mkhubbard@sbcglobal.
net
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THE RADIANT CHURCH | WATCH LIVE services Sunday mornings
or view any time at www.ghbc.org

Sunday Morning Schedule
10:00 - Worship

8:30 & 11:30 - Bible Life Groups (all ages)
Great Hills Baptist Church

10500 Jollyville Road . Austin, 10500 Jollyville Road . Austin, Texas  78759 | 512.343.7763
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4301 W. William Cannon

Suite 220-B (2nd floor)
(In The Shops at Arbor Trail)

No Registration Fee

$100 Tuition Credit!!
($300 total value)
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FREE

892-READ (7323)

William Cannon Dr.
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Clayton Cardinals 5th 
Annual Fun Run & 

Celebration
Submitted by Wendy Gonzales

	 The Clayton PTA will be hosting the 5th Annual Fun Run & 
Celebration on Saturday, April 16, 2011 from 3:00 pm - 7:00 pm.  
The whole community is invited.  This year will include the Fun 
Run and a new and exciting Celebration with several new activities 
including:  hamster balls, obstacle course bounce house, kiddie 
train, animal farm, bungee races and much more.  We will also 
have a DJ to provide musical entertainment.  Also new this year 
will be an awesome food court with selections from P-Terry’s and 
Craig O’s Pizza!  For more information and to register, please visit 
www.claytoncardinals.org or contact Mary Flores at fundraising@
claytoncardinals.org.

Clayton Elementary
Silent Auction
April 16th • 3:00-6:00pm

	 Nan Clayton Elementary School is seeking your help and support in 
the form of donations for our annual Silent Auction.  
	 We hope that you will consider helping our school continue to thrive 
with your support.  Most recently, Auction support has enabled us 
to, upgrade our educational and enrichment programs, and keep our 
technology department current.  Every child benefits from the generosity 
of your donations and 100% of the proceeds are put directly back into 
the school.
	 We ask you to please consider making a tax-deductible donation of 
merchandise, service, gift certificates, tickets, or a monetary donation 
to our Auction.  Each gift is unique, and produces positive results at the 
auction tables. We publish your donation items as well as your company 
name in our Auction Catalog that is viewed by all Clayton families.  
	 Contact Silent Auction Chair, Cyndi Christenson at (512) 212-1166 
for further information concerning the Nan Clayton Elementary School 
Auction.  An auction representative is available to pick up a donation 
if needed.  We sincerely appreciate your consideration and voluntary 
support of our Auction.
	 Hope to see you at the Auction!
Submitted by Stephanie Lee
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Spring Special

$39.95* 
*not valid with any other offers.

Cooling & Heating 
Preventative Maintenance 
Special. You Cannot 
Beat this Deal!

Have our expert technicians 
come out and give your 
cooling/heating system a 
full 15-point inspection for 
this incredible low price. 

Serving Texas Homeowners for 35 Years!

512-805-2255 • 877-237-7535
www.BFStexas.com

Serving Texas Homeowners for 35 Years!

512-805-2255 • 877-237-7535
www.BFStexas.com TACLB32884E TACLB32884E

We Are Now Serving Your Neighborhood!We Are Now Serving Your Neighborhood!

Kiker Elementary is Golfin’ and Groovin’!
Kiker Annual Fundraiser May 
1st & 2nd, 2011
	 Contact tracywhite@austin.rr.com, visit 
Kiker’s front office or call Kiker at 414-2584. 
Additional information and forms may 
be found at http://kikerpta.org/partners/
annual-fundraiser

Groovin’ in the Green 
Auction, Dinner & Dance
Creekside Pavilion, Driftwood, TX
Sunday, May 1, 2011, 5:30-9:00 p.m.
Tickets are $25.00 each and will be sold April 
11-22, 2011 only.

Kiker Golf Classic
Grey Rock Golf Club
Monday May 2, 2011—1:30 shotgun start
Early bird registration by April 18, 2011 
$125.00 per individual, $400 per team of 
four
Registration after April 19, 2011

$150.00 per individual, $500.00 per team 
of four
Forms may be downloaded at http://kikerpta.
org/partners/annual-fundraiser

	 Event sponsorships still available.  Please 
thank the following entities for supporting 
our kids by giving them your business!

A+ Federal Credit Union
Circle C Catering
Hill Country OB/GYN Associates
Lusk and Evans, Attorneys at Law
The Outback Steakhouse
Star of Texas Veterinary Hospital
Stratus Properties
Graeber,  Simmons & 

Cowan Architecture
Evans Family Dental
Bahama Freeze
Creekside Pavilion
Grey Rock Golf Club

•
•
•
•
•
•
•
•

•
•
•
•

Shipley’s Donuts
Longhorn Trophies, Inc.
The Godina Group
New Era Moving

•
•
•
•
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Business Classified Ads

Are you paying too much? Brown & Co. Grounds 
Maintenance, 512-949-9199. Mowing - Edging - Trimming 
- Beds - Mulch - Dethatching - Overseeding - Fertilizer - 
Weed Treatments – Aerating. Call before May 10th to 
sign-up for Aerating and startup the new year right!.  www.
MyBrownCompany.com

Alteration Specialist: Former Tailor with more than 
40 years experience.  Men’s, Women’s, and Children’s Clothing.  
Formal Clothing, Bridal, and Uniforms are a specialty.  Fast 
Quality Service. Conveniently located in Park Place in Circle 
C.  Eloise Cabrera (Beckett and Slaughter area), Phone: 512-
394-1141.

Lawn Services: Dream Lawns of Austin Spring Yard Services 
* Mowing * Aeration * Power washing * And More. Call now for 
a Free Estimate! 512.560.2054.

NEED A WILL?  Protect your family with a custom will package 
prepared by a Texas licensed attorney and Circle C resident.  $450 
for basic will package includes the following for both spouses:  
Will (including declaration of guardian for children), Directive 
to Physicians, Medical Power of Attorney & Durable Power of 
Attorney.  Call Aimee at 512-750-2370 or email agordon1110@
yahoo.com.

OAK  HILL PET   SITTING - A customized service with 
reasonable rates.  Your professional neighborhood pet sitter since 
2003 providing free in-home consultations.  Mature, Responsible, 
bonded and insured.  Mid Day Potty Break appointments available. 
512-301-4872. www.oakhillpetsitting.com.

JUST A PENNY: You can run a business classified in the Circle 
C Ranch newsletter and reach all of Circle C for less than a penny 
per home.  Call 512-263-9181 for details.

Experienced Seamstress and former fabric 
store owner:  SEWING IMPAIRED?    Located in Circle 
C.  Offering alterations, hemming, mending, as well as sewing 
on buttons, and uniform patches.   Also hem drapes, make pillow 
covers, and repair quilts.  Call LIZ :  301-6966

Business Classifieds
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $65, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 
512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

JOE K ASSON P AINTING - 512-312-1035: Residential 
Specialist since 1976. Interior and Exterior Painting. Carpentry 
and Siding. Quality Work Competitive Prices. Experienced 
Dependable Insured. Neighborhood References. Free Estimates. 
www.joekassonpainting.com.

HELP WANTED Turner Security - Part Time Back Office 
Manager ~15-20 hours per week, work from home. Perfect for 
stay at home mom. Local business. $10/hour + bonus potential if 
you are interested in sales/marketing side of the business. E-mail 
your resume to staff@turner-security.com.

WEBSTER HANDYMAN SERVICE. Small to Medium size 
jobs around the home or office. I will perform general repair 
projects that you don’t have time to do. Minor plumbing, Minor 
Electrical, Ceiling Fan installation, Garage Door Openers, Small 
Sheetrock repair, Pressure Washing, Arbor/Gazebo/Trellis Kits, 
Storage Bldg. Kits, Cedar Shutters. Interior & Exterior minor 
Carpentry, Misc. Odd jobs.  Your  Circle C Neighbor.  Call 
Ralph after 5pm @  845-9104 or 291-6566. Email rewebster@
austin.rr.com.

CLEANING  SERVICE- Free estimates.Weekly or bi- 
monthly.Regular service,one time cleans or move ins/out.No 
subcontracting. Excellent references.  Call Marianne at 653-5955  
/ maryspicandspan@yahoo.com

Lawn Care and Landscaping - From basic lawn 
service plans to full-scale landscaping projects, Murphy’s Lawn 
can help you achieve a great looking yard with no hassle.  For a 
free estimate or to look at our services, visit http://murphyslawn.
net  or call Murphy at 803-5148.
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Blackhorse Ranch
Bridgeland

Chelsea Harbour
Coles Crossing

Copperfield
Cypress Mill

Cypress Point
Eagle Springs

Enchanted Valley
Fairfield
Fairwood

Harvest Bend The Village
Lakemont

Lakes of  Fairhaven
Lakes of  Rosehill

Lakes of  Savannah
Lakes on Eldridge

Lakes on Eldridge North
Lakewood Grove
Legends Ranch

Longwood
North Lake Forest

Riata Ranch
Shadow Creek Ranch

Silverlake
Steeplechase
Stone Gate

Summerwood
Village Creek

Villages of  NorthPointe
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails

Windermere Lakes
Woodedge Village
Wortham Villages

www.PEELinc.com
advertising@PEELinc.com

Austin Houston
Avery Ranch
Barton Creek

Bee Cave
Bella Vista
Belterra

Canyon Creek
Cedar Park Town Center

Cherry Creek on Brodie Lane 
Circle C Ranch

Courtyard
Davenport Ranch

Forest Creek
Granada Hills
Hidden Glen

Highland Park West Balcones
Highpointe

Jester Estates
Lakeline Ranch

Lakeway
Lakewood

Laurel Oaks NA
Legend Oaks II
Long Canyon
Lost Creek

Mayfield Ranch
Meadows of  Bushy Creek

Pemberton Heights
Plum Creek

Ranch at Brushy Creek
River Place

Sendera
Shady Hollow

Sonoma
Steiner Ranch
Stone Canyon

Teravista
Travis Country West

Twin Creeks
Villages of  Westen Oaks

Vista Oaks
Vista Ridge
Westcreek

Westminster Glen
Westside at Buttercup Creek

Wood Glen

ReAcHing youR neigHboRs

foR AdveRtising
infoRmAtion

and many others...

Call Today

Brook Meadows
Timarron

Woodland Hills

dAllAs ft. WoRtH

Alamo Heights
Cross Mountain Ranch

Mountain Lodge
Olmos Park
Rivermist

Springwood
Stage Run

The Dominion
Wildhorse

sAn Antonio

512-263-9181

Peel, Inc.
community newsletters
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Fast, free appraisals; I will 
come to your business or 
home. I have been buying 
cars in Austin for over 18 
years. Why drive all over 
town? I’ll buy any make, 
model or year vehicle. 
Please call Patrick for 

your fast, free appraisal. 

(512) 750-8289

Licensed - Bonded - Insured
www.downunderautosales.com

dwnunder@hotmail.com

 I’ll buy
your car!!

Dear Circle C Community Members,
Submitted by Caitlin Moe

	 Every day hundreds of reports of abuse 
and neglect are made to Child Protective 
Services for children living in Central Texas.  
After being investigated, many of these 
reports are found to be true and children 
are immediately removed from their home 
to ensure their safety. 
 	 In 2010 there were 3,148 children in foster 
care in the Central Texas area. 
	 Many studies have documented that the 
outlook for foster youth who age out of the 
foster care system, without loving families, 
is often grim:

One in four will be incarcerated within 
the first two years after they leave the 
system. 

Over one-fifth will become homeless at 
some time after age 18. 

Approximately 58 percent had a high 
school degree at age 19, compared to 87 

•

•

•

percent of a national comparison group 
of non-foster youth. 

Of youth who aged out of foster care 
and are over the age of 25, less than 3 
percent earned their college degrees5, 
compared with 28 percent of the general 
population. 

	 Recently, a six-month-old child came into 
foster care due to severe abuse from her parent.   
Her parent abused her so badly she had a skull 
fracture and three broken fingers.  An amazing 
foster family was contacted and they quickly 
stepped up to the plate to care for this fragile 
child.  Currently, the child is healing and the 
doctors expect a full recovery.   
	 A 12 year old came into care after being 
sexually abused by her father, while her 
mother looked the other way. After years of 
being nurtured and loved by a single foster 
parent, she has now been accepted to college 

•

and is eager to become a productive member 
of society. Meanwhile, she knows she has this 
foster parent in her court.
	 These are just two stories of children being 
given second chances by foster and adoptive 
parents, several of whom live in the Circle 
C Community.  Each child has their own 
unique story and deserves a safe and loving 
home where they can begin to heal and be 
given the opportunity of childhoods free of 
abuse and neglect. 
 Here’s how you can help.  

BECOME A FOSTER PARENT!  There 
is a huge need for safe and loving homes 
for the children of central Texas.  Open 
your heart and home to a child who 
desperately needs you. 

BECOME AN ADOPTIVE PARENT!  
There is a huge need for adoptive 
parents.  Especially for sibling groups 

1.

2.

(Continued on Page 39)
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Kelly Jolet, M.D.  •  Vaishalee Patil, M.D.
Haydee Rimer, M.D.  •  Christine Fyda, D.O.

and children over the age of two.  Make a commitment to a 
child who deserves a permanent home.  

	 Foster and adoptive parents as well as volunteers come in all shapes 
and sizes. They are single, they are married, they are newlyweds, they 
are grandparents. If you are interested in becoming a foster and/or 
adoptive parent but are worried about finances, it is important to 
realize that monthly subsidies are provided to parents caring for foster 
children and adopted children. Also, each child will be covered by 
Medicaid (covering medical and dental) until the age of 18, even if 
they are adopted. 
 	 It takes a community with loving, nurturing and healing arms to 
raise a child that has suffered abuse and/or neglect.  Will you be part 
of that community?
	 To get involved, contact Caitlin Moe or Betsy Herrington at Texas 
MENTOR (512.804.2338), a foster care and adoption agency.  Our 
goal is to have 40 Circle C families directly involved in foster care 
by July 31st, 2011.  Answer the call!  

Dear CC Community Members (Continued from Page 38)

Professional Lawn Care & Landscaping 
You Can Trust!

 Austin Detailers --part of the Better Business Bureau since 
2003, with an A+ rating! When you hire our professional lawn 
care team, you’ll be assigned your own personal lawn care 
account manager; someone dedicated to your neighborhood; 
someone you’ll know on a first-name basis; and someone you 
can trust to take care of your lawncare and landscaping needs, 
100% guaranteed.

 We’re a year round professional landscape management 
company, not just a “lawn service” or part time “lawn guy.” We offer 
a full range of lawncare and landscape management services, 
and we deliver with integrity and competence. We proactively 
manage your lawn, landscape, and sprinkler system so you can 
avoid unsightly or expensive problems down the road. 

Spring Specials:

Aerate Your Lawn for ONLY $99!  This includes pre and 
post check of your sprinklers, call to DIGTESS to mark your 
underground utilities, and front and back yard core aeration.  

Compost and Topdress for $69!  Includes one cubic yard 
of compost/soil spread on top of grass for healthy, GREEN 
grass this spring! This price includes labor and material, 
does NOT include delivery of compost.

•

•

Austin Detailers
A Lawn and Landscape 
Management Company

“We’re Ready For Your Phone Call”

(512) 249-0101
www.AustinDetailers.com David Hunsaker, 

Owner

You’re just one phone call away from a 
beautiful lawn and carefree weekends. 

Guaranteed!
Try our lawn care & landscape services for one 
month. --- If you’re not absolutely delighted with 
the results, we’ll refund 100% of your money.

Hurry, spring specials only good through April 30, 2011

Here is what one of our satisfied clients had to say:
“We are extremely pleased with the work done at our home by 
Austin Detailers. We hired them earlier this year to completely rehaul 
our front and back yards. They installed an irrigation system, new 
sod, a beautiful stone path, a pea gravel patio and metal edging 
around both new and existing beds. Their attention to detail and 
high quality of work are evident in every aspect of the project. Dave 
and his fantastic crew delivered a finished product that more than 
surpassed all of our expectations. We highly recommend 
them to anyone looking for terrific landscaping along with 
great customer service.”- Michael P. 
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*  Repaints -
    Interior, exterior, and much more 
*  Free on-site estimates 
*  Established company for 17 years
*  BBB member
*  Painting, staining, and popcorn ceiling removal 

Please contact Robby Chapman at
512-632-5990 with D&W Painting, Inc.
or by email - robby@dwpainting.com

We look forward to helping you
create your perfect home!

Southwest Family YMCA
6219 Oakclaire Dr. & Hwy. 290 
891-YMCA  www.AustinYMCA.org

Join the NEW Southwest Family Y
and receive a FREE specialty
class* and FREE personal
training session.

*incl. Swim Lessons, Youth Sports 
& more, up to $60 in value

ENSURE
A BRIGHTER
FUTURE

FREE Event
Healthy Kids Day

Sat, April 16
10am-1pm

YMCA of Austin  SW April ad-Peel.indd   1 3/8/2011   5:25:53 PM

Fit and Fun:
Health Tips for You and Your Children

Submitted by Lindsey Douglas
	 Getting fit and staying fit can be a fun process. That’s true for 
individuals, and it’s especially true for families.
	 Fitness is an important topic, especially when your daily routine 
involves a lot of sitting, whether at work, at school, or at home in 
front of a computer or TV screen.
	 The habits that we learn as children are often the habits we carry 
into adulthood. As parents, we can help our children build healthy 
habits and find new, fun ways to motivate ourselves and our children 
to get active.
	 Below are some ideas for getting off the couch and having some 
fun while getting fit:
	 Take an active vacation: It’s tempting every day to think of your 
vacation as a time to sit and relax. But isn’t that what your body does 
everyday? Instead, you can plan a trip that includes hiking, biking, 
skiing, and other activities that the whole family can do together.
	 Visit a local park: It doesn’t have to take a whole day, but you could 

spend a few hours playing at a park. Take a ball (football or soccer), 
a Frisbee, or a hacky sack, and play. You can invite some friends to 
join you, too. And remember: It’s not just about the kids moving 
around – it’s your time, too!
	 Hold a block party: Call your neighbors, and block off the closest 
cul-de-sac for a gettogether that includes fun and active games. From 
freeze tag and relay races to hide-and-seek and kickball, there are 
hundreds of activities to choose from that are fun for everyone.
	 Go for a hike: Find a local area where you and your family can go 
and hike for a few miles.
Spend time outdoors, and enjoy what nature has to offer while you 
all get fit!
	 The Goal: Be instrumental in encouraging children to develop the 
good habit of moving through space, nurturing their physical power, 
and getting fit.
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FINANCIAL FOCUS
Sandwich Generation Needs “Stress Busters”

You may be too busy to realize it, but April 
is Stress Awareness Month. Sponsored by 
the Health Resource Network, a non-profit 
health education group, Stress Awareness 
Month is designed to promote awareness 
about ways to reduce stress in our lives. And 
if you’re a member of the so-called “Sandwich 
Generation,” you may well have plenty of 
stress to deal with — especially financial 
stress. And that’s why you may want to look 
at this month as an opportunity to explore 
ways of “de-stressing” yourself.

To understand the scope of the problem 
facing people in your situation, consider this: 
One out of every eight Americans aged 40 to 
60 is both raising a child and caring for an 
aging parent, according to the Pew Research 
Center. The definition of “caring” for an 
elderly parent can range from actually having 
the parent living in one’s home to helping 

pay for the parent’s stay in an assisted living 
or nursing home facility. When you consider 
the costs involved in this type of care, added 
to the expenses of raising your children, 
and possibly even providing some financial 
support to them as young adults, it’s easy to 
see that you could potentially face enormous 
strains, both emotionally and financially.

Save. As a Sandwich Generation member, 
you’re probably within shouting distance 
of  your own retirement — so you need to 
be saving for it. This may not be easy. You 
don’t know how much financial support 
you may someday have to provide your 
elderly parents — and even after your 
children are grown, they may need some 
help from you. Unfortunately, in helping 
these “boomerang” children, many people 
have to disrupt their day-to-day cash flow 
and raid their savings. That’s why it’s 
important to try to “pay yourself  first” 
by deferring part of  each paycheck into 
your 401(k) and by automatically moving 
money, each month, from your checking 
or savings account into your IRA. 
Talk. Many people in the “Greatest 
Generation” (over age 80) have not even 
prepared a will, so, if  your parents are in 

•

•

(Continued on Page 42)

Austin6MonthSmiles.com

BEFORE

AFTER

BEFORE

AFTER

512-301-BITE (2483) www.CIRCLECDENTAL .com
9600 Escarpment Blvd. Ste 770 | Austin | Texas 78749  Conveniently located near Slaughter & MoPac

You can have STRAIGHT TEETH
by your NEXT CLEANING

At Circle C Dental, we now offer 6 month smiles 
cosmetic braces in addition to the many other 
services we offer including same visit tooth colored 
crowns, CariFree cavity risk assessment and more! 
By your next cleaning, you can have the beautiful 
and straight teeth that you have always wanted! 
Please give us a call at 512-301-2483 (BITE) for a free 
consultation regarding 6 month braces or any other 
dental question.

Q: How can teeth be straightened in only six months?

A: As an adult, your back teeth are in a stable and 
comfortable position: you bite and chew without 
problems right? So, why spend 2-3 years moving the back 
teeth around, when we can just focus on your front teeth 
and provide you with a great smile in 6 months!

Q: Six months sounds good, but will I still have a 
mouth full of metal for the whole time?

A: No! This is nothing like the metal-mouth braces that 
you imagine! Using clear brackets and a tooth colored 
wire, the braces are almost invisible.

For more information, please visit our exclusive 
website: www.Austin6MonthSmiles.com 
* Results typically seen in 6 months, but time frame may vary.
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P090106 04/09
State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, State Farm Indemnity Company, Bloomington, IL

Being
there
is why
I’m here.

Lee Ann LaBorde, Agent
8400 Brodie Lane, Suite 105

Austin, TX 78745
Bus: (512) 276-8250

www.leeannlaborde.net
Hablamos Español

Get discounts up to

I’m always looking for ways
to make your car insurance dollars
work harder. Like a good
neighbor, State Farm is there.
CALL FOR A QUOTE 24/7

40%

®

Call Today for a 
FREE estimate 512-651-2394

www.protectpainters.comLocally Owned & Operated

Expires May 31, 2011

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Circle C Ranch Newsletter's contents, 
or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, 
commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, 
under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The 
information in the Circle C Ranch Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of the 
Circle C HOA and Peel, Inc.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

that group, you may want to talk to them about taking action. Also, 
find out whom, if  anyone, is handling their investments. And ask 
if  your parents understand how Medicare works and if  they need 
to add supplemental health insurance, such as Medigap. Plus, you 
need to find out if  your parents have created a power of  attorney 
or health care directive. It’s best to have these conversations 
sooner, rather than later. 
Delegate. You eventually may have to take some responsibility 
for your parents’ care — but you don’t have to do it alone. You 
could, for example, work with a financial services provider that 
offers trust services, which can be invaluable if  your parents 
are incapacitated, but which are useful even if  they aren’t.  A 
professional trust officer can, among other duties, help manage 
your parents’ investments, pay their bills, keep their records and 
supervise distribution of  their assets to beneficiaries. In short, a 
qualified trust officer can make life a lot easier for you. 
Stress Awareness Month only lasts 30 days, but by taking the 

right steps, you can de-stress yourself for many years to come. 
After all, just because you’re in the Sandwich Generation, it 
doesn’t mean you have to be “squished.”

•

Financial Focus -  (Continued from Page 41)
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Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at:
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club

308 Meadowlark St South
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

We will select the top few and post their artwork online at www.PEELinc.com. DUE: April 30th

Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

Be sure to include the following so we can let you know!

Name: _____________________________  Age:________  Email: _________________________________

(first name, last initial) 					     (This information will only be used to notify you or  	
								        your parents if your artwork is selected)

CC
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